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Student Conduct Overview for 2016-2017 Academic Year 

The Student Conduct Officer is responsible for directing and coordinating matters involving 

student discipline, maintaining student conduct files, conducting fact-finding conferences with 

all accused students, and otherwise coordinating activities under the Student Code of Conduct 

(Board Statutes 2.31.02).  The overview that follows reflects student conduct data for the 2016-

2017 Academic Year (August 27, 2016 - May 1, 2017), relative to prior academic years. 

During the 2016-2017 Academic Year, forty-five students were referred to the Dean of Students 

Office for alleged misconduct.  The number of referrals has decreased by 51% from the previous 

reporting year.  The decrease may be attributed in part to an atypical case from the 2015-2016 

Academic Year in which a significant number of students were referred to the Dean of Students 

Office for related violations. 










